
Board Report 
Christine Ketterling 

Federal Programs Director 
March 7, 2017 

 

 

Changes in Final Allocation Amounts 

The SDE had the expectation to receive a second revised final allocation amount for the 2016-

2017 year in January. Unfortunately the U.S. Department of Education did not release the 

second revised allocation. This has affected both our Title l-A and Title ll-A allocation for the 

current year. Changes are as follows.  

Title l-A 

Previous allocation: $275,890 

New allocation amount $270,146 

Title ll-A 

Previous allocation: $56,016 

New allocation amount: $55,836 

 

District Professional Development Day 

Our annual professional development day was held February 24th at the Middle School. We had 

13 teachers present sessions on various content including common core reading and writing, 

Eureka math, brain breaks, technology, and many others. It was a successful day of learning.  

 

 


